
We’re delighted to have Fraser Hannon, Mark Kliegl, Nicki Tonkin, and Rachel Chadwick join our accounting team and have

Paula Hardie as our new Business Manager. Between them they have 30 years of accounting and business experience to share with

our clients. Feel free to read more about the whole team on our website.

https://www.pkfbmr.nz/our-team/fraser-hannon/
https://www.pkfbmr.nz/our-team/mark-kliegl/
https://www.pkfbmr.nz/our-team/nicki-tonkin/
https://www.pkfbmr.nz/our-team/rachel-chadwick/
https://www.pkfbmr.nz/our-team/paula-hardie/
https://www.pkfbmr.nz/our-team/

